
 

Memorandum 

TO:  Board of Public Works 

   

FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE:  April 7, 2015 

 

RE: Communication from Director of Public Works/City Engineer regarding 

request received from the Downtown West Allis BID for Traffic Study. 

 

 

 

 

Communication from the Director of Public Works/City Engineer regarding a request for 

a traffic study from the Downtown West Allis BID. 


